
Turpin Archaeological Dig 

Wednesday, June 5th, 2024 
Open House at 6:30 p.m. followed by  
ATHS presentation & meeting at 7:30 

At Anderson Center - 7850 Five Mile Road 
 
ATHS welcomes Dr. Robert Cook, Professor of Anthropology at OSU, and several of his 

colleagues and students to Anderson Township to continue their “recollect and reconnect” 
project.  They are digging in areas that were previously excavated by Harvard University in the late 
1800s to more thoroughly document what they discovered and to facilitate reconnections 
by descendant groups to the site. Archaeology has improved a hundredfold since the original 
excavations as has social interest in remedying some of the egregious wrongs concerning 
indigenous inhabitants of the region.   
 

Dr. Rob Cook, OSU Professor, will give a brief overview of the project followed by poster 
presentations by many colleagues and students on excavation, pottery, arrowheads, virtual reality, 
and more. Come hear all the details about this exciting local archaeology project! 
 

                             

       

The public is welcome to attend both. 


